
                               GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                       Friday, March 6, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza 

   Crispy Chicken Fillet 

  

 

BIRTHDAYS: Tyler Kovel 

   March 8- Campbell Schumacher  

 

1. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school TODAY 

in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or Coach Rolfe. 

 

2. Time to dust off those cleats and get ready to kick off of the 2020 Gurrie Soccer Season! 

Join the coaches for an important informational meeting after school on Tuesday March 

10th from 315-4pm in the library. You will get the season schedule and important parent 

signature forms required to turn in before the start of the season. If you are at all 

interested in joining you must attend this meeting to get all necessary information and 

team packet. See Coach Halper or Coach Motto if you have any questions. Go Blue, Go 

Gold, Go Tigers! 

 

3. ATTENTION ALL CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS: we will be marching in the 

Countryside St. Patrick’s Day Parade this Saturday, March 7th! We’ll wear our cross 

country gear, especially those blue bucket hats, if you have one. See Coach Driscoll or 

LaBud for information on times and locations for parade prep. Get pumped to represent 

District 105, our team, and our memorable cross country season. Let’s make Saturday a 

day to celebrate one another one last time! 

 

 


